
 
 

 
17 October 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  

& AWARDS PRESENTATIONS 

 
The 52nd Annual General Meeting for Disability Recreation & Sports SA will 
be held at –  
 

Westward Ho Golf Club 

Adelaide Shores Golf Park, Military Road, West Beach 

Sunday, 19th November 2017 

commencing at 11.00am sharp 
 

In accordance with the Constitution, the following Board positions become 
vacant and nominations are called for these positions.  Election will be for a 
term of two (2) years. 
 

 Vice President  

 

 Board Members (4 vacancies) 

 
The documents below can be found on our website www.drssa.org.au 

 Draft Agenda 

 Board Nomination Form  

 Minutes of the 2016 AGM   

 2017 Annual General Report 
 
Nominations for Board Election at the Annual General Meeting must be 

lodged and received in a sealed envelope marked “CEO - Private and 

Confidential” at the Registered Office of the Association – 314 South 

Road Richmond; or mailed to PO Box 474, Marleston SA 5033 by 9:00am, 

Monday 6th November 2017. 

 
Notices of Motion or Other Business to be considered at the Annual 

General Meeting must be lodged and received in a sealed envelope 

marked “CEO - Private and Confidential” at the Registered Office of the 
Association – 314 South Road Richmond; or mailed to PO Box 474, 

Marleston SA 5033 by 4:00pm, Tuesday 31st October 2017. 

http://www.drssa.org.au/


 
 
Following the Annual General Meeting, the Association’s Annual Awards 
will be presented during a complimentary “finger food” function for members 
and families. 

 

For acceptances and catering purposes or apologies, please RSVP to 

our office no later than 9:00am, Friday 10th November 2017 by phone 

8234 1533 (push 1), mail, fax or email to belinda@drssa.org.au  

 

Should you have any special dietary considerations please contact 

our office and we will attend to your request. 

 

I look forward to your attendance at this important annual meeting and 

the opportunity for you to recognise our award winners and enjoy the 

company of fellow members. 

 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Kevin Bawden AM 

Chief Executive Officer 

mailto:belinda@drssa.org.au

